
   

1 
 



   

2 
 



   

3 
 

• 

• 

• 

https://councilfordisabledchildren.org.uk/resources/all-resources/filter/schools-colleges-and-fe/summary-children-and-families-act
https://www.england.nhs.uk/learning-disabilities/care/children-young-people/send/
https://councilfordisabledchildren.org.uk/about-us-0/networks/information-advice-and-support-services-network/about
https://councilfordisabledchildren.org.uk/about-us-0/networks/information-advice-and-support-services-network/about
https://councilfordisabledchildren.org.uk/about-us-0/networks/information-advice-and-support-services-network/about
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-education
https://councilfordisabledchildren.org.uk/sites/default/files/uploads/files/Minimum%20Standards%20FINAL%20with%20DfE%20%26%20DHSC%20logo.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-education
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Key Recommendations 

To improve the service that the Information, Advice and Support Services Network provide 

to IAS services we will implement the following recommendations: 

1. We will continue to offer bespoke individual support to SENDIAS, LAs and ICSs to 

support the understanding and commissioning of high quality,  minimum standards 

compliant services. 

 

2. IAS services said they valued virtual training sessions as it allowed them to increase 

the uptake of training but enjoyed engaging with us most at face-to-face meetings. 

Moving forward, we will offer a combination of face-to-face and virtual training as we 

understand that face-to-face is preferred but that virtual is efficient. 

 

3. There has been low engagement of the E-Training. We will continue to encourage 

this as a very valuable way to engage with training that is cost effective.  

 

4. We will ensure our communication channels continue to build as we move forward.  

 

5. We will continue to work with the DfE, NHSE, Ofsted and others to promote the role 

of SENDIAS 


